
Almonte General Hospital and Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital are working together to improve each 
patient’s overall health care experience through a strong, coordinated system of care.  The Mississippi River 
Health Alliance is a joint committee that makes recommendations to the two Hospital Boards.  

Over the past year, there have been several new initiatives, including: 

• A successful joint pilot project to support vulnerable seniors in our region 
• Several shared leadership positions to support collaborative work 
• A joint strategic planning process to ensure alignment between the two hospitals 
• A joint pharmacy system for safe medication delivery 
• Combined buying power to purchase new x-ray equipment for both hospitals 

 
Each hospital remains a separate corporation with its own Board, Foundation and Volunteers. Funds raised in 
each community stay in each community. Together we have a single goal: better care. 

Together, we are creating a 

stronger voice and vision for local health care. 


